From: Penny Parker < PParker@mauriceblackburn.com.au>

Sent: Friday, 22 April 2022 6:45 PM

To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>

Cc: Alex Grayson <AGrayson@mauriceblackburn.com.au>; Elsie Jordan <EJordan@mauriceblackburn.com.au>; nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au;

pgardner@gordonlegal.com.au; Jordan Lombardelli <jordan.lombardelli@ablawyers.com.au>;

Alana.Rafter@ablawyers.com.au; Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au; Ben Redford

<Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>

Subject: RE: AM2020/99 - Application to vary the Aged Care Award 2010 [MBC-VIC.FID4764043]

Dear Registry

Further to my email below, we note that the supplementary report of Professor Eagar, which appears at KE-5, was filed yesterday.

Kind regards

Penny Parker | Associate

E: pparker@mauriceblackburn.com.au | T: (02) 8267 0940 | F: (02) 9261 3318

Maurice Blackburn Lawyers

Level 32, 201 Elizabeth Street, Sydney NSW 2000 www.mauriceblackburn.com.au







Maurice Blackburn is a leading Australian law firm certified to the international ISO 9001:2008 quality standard. We are proud to be carbon neutral. Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender by reply email, delete the email, destroy any printed copy and do not disclose or use its information in any way. For additional information regarding Maurice Blackburn's privacy policy, click here: http://www.mauriceblackburn.com.au/privacy-policy.aspx

Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation.

Coronavirus Update

Covid 19 guidance for our clients, guests, suppliers and contractors click here.

From: Penny Parker <>

Sent: Friday, 22 April 2022 6:12 PM

To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers.Ross.i@fwc.gov.au

Cc: Alex Grayson < <u>AGrayson@mauriceblackburn.com.au</u>>; Elsie Jordan < <u>EJordan@mauriceblackburn.com.au</u>>; <u>nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au</u>; pgardner@gordonlegal.com.au; jordan.lombardelli@ablawyers.com.au;

Alana.Rafter@ablawyers.com.au; Nigel.Ward@ablawyers.com.au; Ben Redford

<Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>

Subject: AM2020/99 - Application to vary the Aged Care Award 2010 [MBC-VIC.FID4764043]

Dear Registry

We refer to the above proceedings.

Please find the Supplementary Statement of Professor Kathy Eager **attached** for filing.

We have included the legal representatives for the other parties in this email by way of service.

Kind regards

Penny Parker | Associate

E: pparker@mauriceblackburn.com.au | T: (02) 8267 0940 | F: (02) 9261 3318

Maurice Blackburn Lawyers

Level 32, 201 Elizabeth Street, Sydney NSW 2000 www.mauriceblackburn.com.au







Maurice Blackburn is a leading Australian law firm certified to the international ISO 9001:2008 quality standard. We are proud to be carbon neutral. Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender by reply email, delete the email, destroy any printed copy and do not disclose or use its information in any way. For additional information regarding Maurice Blackburn's privacy policy, click here: http://www.mauriceblackburn.com.au/privacy-policy.aspx

Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation.

Coronavirus Update

Covid 19 guidance for our clients, guests, suppliers and contractors click here.